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TO: Superintendents of Schools

FROM: Dr. Dianna R. Wentzell
Interim Commissioner of E tion

DATE: April 10, 2015

SUBJECT: The Condition of Education in Connecticut

Attached is a copy of the 2013-14 version of The Condition of Education in Connecticut.
This annual report is required under Section 10-4 of the Connecticut General Statutes and
serves as the Department’s signature data report.

This report is intended to help decision-makers contemplate the broad spectrum of
achievements and challenges in Connecticut’s public schools. We hope that this
information will help us all make thoughtful and well-informed decisions. Equipped with
the information in this report, together we can continue to take steps in improving
Connecticut’s education system,

In an effort to reduce costs, we are publishing this year’s report as a web-only document
and have printed only those copies required by statute. The report is available on the
Department’s Web site at http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdi/board/boardmaterials
040615/iii_c¢_receipt of the report on the condition of education 2013 14.pdf

If you have any questions, please contact my executive assistant, Ann Marie Lenkiewicz,
at 860-713-6500.

As always, thank you for your continuing support of Connecticut’s students, families and
educators.
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